06.06.2017

## **Information Letter no. 28-2017**

Dear Member Federations,

In his electoral program the president projected to make the renewal of the EFC-Website a priority. The Czech based company UVM won a tender launched by the EFC COMEX and started the work by gathering information on the specific needs of the EFC in order to create a state of the art website.

We are now asking your collaboration by answering the survey that is published at the EFC-website. Please spread this information, go to the EFC-website and answer the survey. It will not take you more than five minutes – the more information we get the better the website will be adopted to the needs of the national federations.

You can also use this link:

http://uvm.us16.list-

<u>manage.com/track/click?u=d8c18dcdf5b8682cdb8555ea6&id=221365eccc&e=e2882ab81f</u>

We are looking forward to your cooperation. With best regards,

Max Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Hainbuchenweg 21
D-82194 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: <a href="mwfgeuter@aol.com">mwfgeuter@aol.com</a>
www.eurofencing.info